
 
 

 
 

3 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Student Musician, Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to participate in our NEW upcoming event, Castle Young Musician, 
which will be held on 27 November 2024 at 7:00pm in The Castle School Hall. 
 
This event is a unique opportunity for our talented instrumentalists and vocalists to perform solo 
pieces in front of an appreciative audience. Students can choose to perform solo, with a backing 
track, or with a live accompanist. The Castle Young Musician concert is the only event in our 
calendar that specifically supports solo performances, making it a special occasion for our young 
musicians to shine. 
 
Event Details: 

• Date: 27 November 2024 
• Time: 7:00 PM 
• Location: The Castle School Hall 
• Tickets: £3 each, available from the student reception 

We believe this will be a wonderful experience for our students to showcase their musical talents 
and gain valuable performance experience. We encourage all interested students to take 
advantage of this opportunity. 
 
Please confirm your participation by filling out the details on the attached slip and returning it to 
Mr Adams and Miss Leech in the music department.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Castle Young Musician event and supporting our young 
performers. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Mr Adams 
Head of Creative Arts 
The Castle School 



 
 

 

Please return to Mr Adams in the Music department 
 
Students Name______________________________________________________ 
 
Student Form________________________________________________________ 
 
Instrument/Voice? ____________________________________________________ 
 
Chosen solo performance piece name__________________________________ 
 
Do you require/have a backing track, accompanist or neither?  
 
____________________________ 
 
Parent consent signature______________________________________________ 
 
Date_________________ 
 
Any additional questions_______________________________________________ 


